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Human Rights Committee
		Decision adopted by the Committee under the Optional Protocol, concerning communications Nos. 3821/2020, 3848/2020, 3873/2021, 3942/2021, 4011/2021, 4017/2021, 4021/2021, 4022/2021, 4051/2021, 4075/2021, 4096/2022 and 4108/2022[footnoteRef:2]*,[footnoteRef:3]** [2: 	*	Adopted by the Committee at its 143rd session (3-28 March 2025).]  [3: 	**		The following members of the Committee participated in the examination of the communication: Tania María Abdo Rocholl, Wafaa Ashraf Moharram Bassim, Rodrigo A. Carazo, Yvonne Donders, Mahjoub El Haiba, Carlos Ramón Fernández Liesa, Laurence R. Helfer, Konstantin Korkelia, Dalia Leinarte, Bacre Waly Ndiaye, Hernan Quezada Cabrera, Akmal Kholmatovich Saidov, Ivan Šimonović, Changrok Soh, Koji Teraya, Hélène Tigroudja and Imeru Tamerat Yigezu.
.] 

Communications submitted by:	V.N. (communication 3821/2020), N.Ch. (communication 3848/2020), A.P. (communication 3873/2021), I.K. (communication 3942/2021), A.S. (communication 4011/2021), A.S. (communication 4017/2021), E.M. (communication 4021/2021), N.G. and O.L. (communication 4022/2021), D.Z. and E.Z. (communication 4051/2021), L.P. (communication 4075/2021), I.M. (communication 4096/2022) and Y.A. (communication 4108/2022)
Alleged victims:	The authors  
State party:	Belarus
Dates of communications:	25 November 2017 (communication 3821/2020), 29 May 2018 (communication 3848/2020), 7 January 2019 (communication 3873/2021), 29 October 2020 (communication 3942/2021), 20 July 2020 (communication 4011/2021), 18 July 2020 (communication 4017/2021), 3 November 2020 (communication 4021/2021), 10 December 2020 (communication 4022/2021), 30 November 2020 (communication 4051/2021), 3 September 2020 (communication 4075/2021), 28 December 2020 (communication 4096/2022) and 18 December 2020 (communication 4108/2022)
Substantive issue:	Sanctioning for participation in a peaceful protest


At its meeting on 25 March 2025, the Human Rights Committee decided to discontinue consideration of the above communications owing to the loss of contact with the authors.
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